
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION 
 
 

5155, avenue Decelles 
(J.-Armand-Bombardier pavilion, Université de Montréal / École 

Polytechnique de Montréal) 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled 
for 7 p.m. on December 6, 2010, at Centre Monkland located at 4410, avenue 
West Hill, will rule on an application for a minor exemption relating to the 
requirement to respect a setback in relation to the side wall, to install new rooftop 
service equipment, as prescribed by article 21.1 of the Urban Planning By-law for 
Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough (01-276).  
 
This minor exemption will allow a setback of 0 m in relation to the side wall, 
rather than the equivalent of the height of the service equipment, i.e. 9.17 m, and 
will apply to all other service equipment on the same part of the roof, designed 
for this purpose, corresponding to the roof of level 4 (as illustrated in the plan 
provided), for the building at 5155, avenue Decelles (J.-Armand-Bombardier 
pavilion of the Université de Montréal / École Polytechnique de Montréal). 
 
Any interested person may be heard by the Council in relation to this       
application. 
 
Given at Montréal this November 3, 2010. 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement  


